
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWTON ST. CYRES 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

 

9th March February 2018 

FROM MR AKHURST - HEAD OF SCHOOL 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
LΩƳ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŀǿŜŘ ƻǳǘ ŀŦǘŜǊ 
the snow days. It has been great hearing all the 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ 
snowmen and sledging adventures. 
The children have come back re-energised and have 
been enjoying finishing off some of their topics 
from the previous term. I have seen some fantastic 
work completed in maths about The Titanic and 
there have also been some super rocket launches 
as well. 
Some members of class 4 attended the big sing on 
Wednesday night and put in a fabulous 
performance singing songs from Joseph. Mrs. 
Theedom and Mrs Wilkinson commended all the 
children on their confidence on stage and also their 
behaviour throughout the whole event.  
World Book Day is happening today and all the 
children and staff look fabulous. There are some 
very imaginative costumes, so well done and thank 
you to everyone for their help in making those. 
Please join us this afternoon or our WBD café from 
2.45pm.  
A letter will be going out soon with dates and times 
for parent teacher interview which are happening 
ƛƴ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎΩ ǘƛƳŜΦ aŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƭƻƻƪ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ 
that. 
Have a fantastic weekend. 

James Akhurst 

 

James Akhurst 

 

 

FROM MR JOLLIFFE 

There has been a great deal going on this week, with 
the Great Hall musical event on Wednesday night and 
the first part of the federation review taking place on 
Thursday. The Great Hall is always a fantastic event and 
it was lovely to see all four schools performing their 
colour-themed songs. The standard of singing was very 
high as always and there was a real sense of drama 
about the songs as well. Many thanks to all the Year 5s 
and Year 6s who took part and to all their parents for 
supporting this event. Thank you too, to all the staff 
who gave their time to prepare the children and to 
look after them during the evening. 
 
SAFEGUARDING TRAINING  
We take our responsibilities for keeping children safe 
at school and beyond very seriously and offer regular 
training sessions for parents and volunteers to attend. 
If you volunteer to work with children on a regular 
basis or could be on your own with school children at 
any time, then you need to have completed this 
training. The next courses will be held on the Tuesday 
20th March 2018 at 7.30pm at Thorverton School. 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 
intending to come to this session and if you have said 
you are coming please make every effort to come on 
the night.  
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tag Rugby will change to Monday after half term and Football will start again on Tuesdays 

(from 19th Feb.). The clubs will be weather dependent and all parents will be notified if it is 

cancelled by breaktime (10.30am) on the morning of the club. After Easter the clubs will be 

extended until 5pm when there are lighter evenings. 

CALENDAR DATES 

Monday 12th March ς FANS Meeting ς 8pm Hanlons Brewery ς All welcome 
Thursday 15th March ς Parents & Carers Meal ς Please come and join the children for lunch (see poster below) 
Friday 16th March ς Class 2 Assembly ς Parents welcome from 2:45-3:20 
Monday 19th March ς Bingo Night 7:45 ς Village Hall 
Tuesday 20th March -  Safeguarding Training -  7.30pm at Thorverton School. 
Tuesday 20th March - Child/Parent/Teacher Meetings 
Wednesday 21st March ς Scholastic Book Fair in the Hall. 3:20 until 27th March (Come and spend your World 
Book Day Voucher) 
Thursday 22nd March - Child/Parent/Teacher Meetings 
Monday 4th June ς New School Open Day for children 
RESIDENTIAL VISITS ς 2nd Instalment due 2.3.18 
Year 3: a one night stay at Escot 30th April - 1st May  
Year 4: two nights at New Barn field centre near Dorchester 6th to 8th June 
Year 5: two nights at Barton Hall PGL activity centre near Torquay 18th to 20th April 
Year 6: three nights at Grenville House in Brixham 12th to 15th June 
 
TERM DATES 
Spring term 2018 Monday 19th February to Thursday 29th March  
Summer term 2018 Monday 16th April to Friday 25th May 
Monday 4th June to Thursday 26th July  

TERM DATES - http://www.exevalleyfederation.co.uk/term -dates.ashx 

CLICK ON THE LINK- DATES FOR THIS ACADEMIC YEAR 2017/2018 - Newton St Cyres Primary School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUBS 

Monday Homework Mrs. Wilkinson 3.20-4.30pm All year groups 

Monday Tag Rugby Mr Hookway 3.20-4.30pm KS2 (Yrs. 3-6) 

Tuesday Reading Miss Scott-Hake 3.20-4.00pm All year groups 

Tuesday Football Mr James & Mr Hamidullah 3.20-4.30pm All year groups 

Wednesday Singing Mr Hamidullah 12.45-1.15pm All year groups 

Wednesday Revision Y6 Mrs Theedom or Mrs Wilkinson 12.45-1.15pm Year 6 

Thursday Dance Mrs Tempest 12.45-1.15pm KS1 (Yrs. R-2) 

Thursday iPad/Computing Mrs Theedom  3.20-4.30pm KS2 (Yrs. 3-6) 

Friday Recorder Mrs. Dunn 12.50-1.15 Years 2 and 3 

 

http://www.exevalleyfederation.co.uk/term-dates.ashx
http://www.newton-st-cyres.devon.sch.uk/content/newton-st-cyres/news/dates-for-this-academic-year-20172018.ashx


 

 

STAR AWARDS 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

CLASS 1: LILY- FOR CHALLENGING HERSELF 

IN MATHS AND ENGLISH 

 

 

CLASS 2: ISLA- FOR TAKING GREAT CARE 

IN ALL AREAS OF HER LEARNING THIS 

WEEK 

 

 

 

CLASS 4: AYDIN- EXCELLENT EFFORT IN 

MATHS 

 

 

CLASS 3: MAX- FOR FANTASTIC SELF 

EVALUATION OF HIS WORK. 

 

 

I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL 

ON TOP TABLE NEXT WEDNESDAY! 

w9a9a.9wΣ 5hbΩ¢ ChwD9¢ ¢h Lb±L¢9 ! 

FRIEND ALONG AS WELL.  



 

 

OUR FANTASTIC WORLD BOOK DAY COSTUMES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE EVERYBODY! 

 

 

 

  



 

 

MRS PAULINE WOODBRIDGE 
For the last two years Mrs Woodbridge has been working across the Federation as our Business 
Manager. Sadly, she will be leaving us at the end of April to take up a full-time post in a school in Exeter 
and we will greatly miss her expertƛǎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎƳƻƻǘƘ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦŜŘŜǊŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ 
business functions. We will be recruiting a new Federation Business Manager from the 1st May and 
information about this post will be available shortly on the federation website. 
 
FEDERATION REVIEW 
Every year we commission a review of the work of the federation with an external adviser. This gives 
governors and members of the leadership team the opportunity to reflect on the successes and 
development areas for the schools and to triangulate our self-evaluation. Next week, Gill Winston, who 
is a very experienced school adviser in Devon, will be visiting the four schools and spending time in each 
class talking to children and teachers. She will also be talking to governors and the leadership team on 
Thursday afternoon and will produce a written report for us to use as part of our self- evaluation.  
 
Dh±9wbhw{Ω [9!wbLbD ²![Y ς FOCUS ON GREATER DEPTH 
On Tuesday 27th CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΣ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ƎƻǾŜǊƴƻǊǎ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ aǊ !ƪƘǳǊǎǘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ CŜŘŜǊŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ 
approach to securing Greater Depth in learning. This was the focus of a recent non-pupil day, following 
on from training attended by several teachers which had sparked useful discussions about how we 
challenge and enable children to achieve their potential.  
Across the Federation, all children are encouraged to adopt a Growth Mindset in their learning, 
understanding that failure, practice and persistence are important parts of learning; they are also asked 
to choose their own level of challenge in class. When children are able to complete work easily, rather 
than being given work which would normally be covered higher up the school, they are encouraged to 
apply their learning in different situations ς for example using maths to work things out in other areas of 
the curriculum ς ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇǳǇƛƭǎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ όƻǊ ΨƳŀǎǘŜǊȅΩύ ƻŦ 
learning which helps to demonstrate that a child is working at Greater Depth.   
DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ǎƻƳŜ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǿhich demonstrated aspects of 

Greater Depth in writing, helping us to understand some of the criteria which teachers ς and statutory 

tests ς ǳǎŜ ǘƻ ŀǎǎŜǎǎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎΦ ²Ŝ ǎŀǿ ǎƻƳŜ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎ ƻŦ ŎǊŜŀǘƛǾŜ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ 

excellent spelling, grammar and punctuation, which can be a difficult balance to achieve!  Governors 

were then able to feed back their observations to Heads of School, and ask further questions. Many 

thanks to Mr Akhurst for an informative presentation, and to teachers and children for sharing 

examples of their work.   

REQUEST FOR AN ARTIST! 
Do you, or do you know anyone, who would be able to produce a line drawing of the new school at 
Newton St Cyres from a photograph? We would like to have a line drawing to use in publicity 
information and invitations to the official opening. The building has scaffolding around it still at the 
moment so the drawing would need to be done from a photograph with a bit of artistic licence! If you 
can help please contact Mr Jolliffe via the school offices. 
 
 
NEW SCHOOL BUILDING 
The bad weather at the end of last week and over the weekend meant that the site was closed for 4 
days but an allowance is always made in the schedule for this so it has not significantly delayed the 
project and the opening day for children of Monday 4th June is still on track. This week we have learned 
that we have been given some money from Dawn Stabb, who is the Head of Education and Learning at 
Devon County Council to help pay for new equipment at the school. This means we will be able to 
replace our aging technology with new equipment, as well as buying a lot of new furniture. We will be 
taking everything that is still serviceable with us to the new school but it will be great to have new 
equipment to match our super new building. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Payment Arrears Policy 

Date of publication: January 2018                                                                                                 Review date: Spring 2019 



 

 

 

Next Meeting 

Monday 12th March  8pm 

At Hanlons Brewery, Half Moon 

 

All welcome 

 

If you are unable to make it but want to discuss anything please speak to a current member 

of the committee 

 

Beth Harry (Chair), Suzanne Pearman (secretary), Claire Baxter, Anna Bonnett, Carrie-Ann 

Finning, Eran Hovav, Lizzi Ransom, Sam Taylor, Christy Thurlow  

Email us at fans@exevalleyfederation.org.uk 

Find us on Facebook: Newton St Cyres FANS 

 

 
Newton St Cyres Bingo Club will be raising funds for FANS with their Raffle on Monday 19th 

March and we are looking for Raffle Prize Donations 

 

Gift recycling, Chocolates, Toiletries, Wine, Biscuits 

 

Any donations gratefully received.  If you are able to help please place them in the box in 

school reception marked FANS!! 

 

All contributions go towards raising funds for new school equipment. 

 

mailto:fans@exevalleyfederation.org.uk


 

 

 
 

Loose change 

Coppers 

Shrapnel 

Moolah 

Dough 

 

All welcome at the Newton St Cyres primary school  

Copper Trail 
 

Raid your piggy banks for 1p, 2p, 5p and 10p and contribute it to your house 

teams. 

Who can make the longest trail to create the most spectacular collage at the end 

of term. 

 

Langford     Smallbro ok    

West Town     Sweetham 

 

Collection pots are now available in the school hall for your donations.   

All monies will be counted every Thursday to give a house team running total in 

the weekly newsletter. 

Collections open until Thursday 29th March 2018 

 

Good Luck 

 

All proceeds will go to FANS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWTON NIPPERS REPORT 

 

 

The children shared their snowy news 

with us after our impromptu days at 

home. Sledging, snowmen and snowball 

fights were the topic of interest for the 

first day back. We made snowmen, igloos 

and other ice sculptures using 

marshmallows ŀƴŘ ǊŜŀŘ ά{ƴƻǿȅ 5ŀȅέ to 

continue the magic that the snow had 

brought us over the weekend. 

 

This week we read ά9ƭƳŜǊέ ōȅ 5ŀǾƛŘ 

McKee. 

We talked about how everyone is unique. 

The children enjoyed decorating their very own Elmer using a range of different art media, and 

we looked at colours and how they can be changed. 

 

The children looked amazing in their costumes for World Book Day 

today and the staff also had great fun dressing up as their favourite 

book character. 

 
Nicci would like a pasta machine for a fun activity she has planned for 

the children. If anyone has one they would like to donate we would 

be very grateful.  

 

We are now opening the preschool doors at 

8.50am, but the session will still start at 9am. Please may I ask that 

parents and carers do not leave their child unattended until 9am. 
 

 

 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend 

Shelley Good - Foundation stage senior practitioner                                       

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Newton St Cyres Village Hall 

 

Adults come and join us for an  

evening of fun and prizes! 

 

Monday 19th March 2018 

7:45pm 

 

Food and drinks available 

 

Raffle provided by FANS  

Raising funds for Newton St Cyres school 

 

 



 

 

 
                        
 
 


